
 

 

 

 

 

Friday, 28th February  2025 

 

To:  The Parents of students in Years 1-10 and Year 12  

REMOTE LEARNING ON FRIDAYS DURING 

RAMADAN (7th March, 14th March and 21st March)  
 

Dear Parents, 
Greetings from Saint Mary’s.  This is an update regarding Remote Learning during the Holy 

month of Ramadan.  

 

In line with the directives of His Highness Sheikh Hamdan bin Mohammed bin Rashid Al Maktoum, 

Crown Prince of Dubai, Deputy Prime Minister, Minister of Defence, and Chairman of the Executive 

Council of Dubai, and in His Highness's dedication to strengthening family bonds during the holy 

month, it has been decided to implement the remote learning option for private school students in 

Dubai on Fridays throughout the blessed month of Ramadan. 

 

However, students from Years 11 and 13 answering their Mock Examinations 

will attend their exams in school as planned.  
 

In case of any overwhelming circumstances, please inform your child’s class teacher by email by 

Monday, 3rd March 2025, if you wish to send your child to school on these three Fridays so that we 

can make provision for them in the library to do their work. If teachers do not receive any emails, 

then we will understand that children will be at home.  

 

• For years 1-8, teachers who have lessons on Friday will send out the work to their students 

in Google Classroom (GC) on Thursday itself.   

• Years 9, 10 and 12 will have Zoom links sent to them by their teachers.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr. Paul Asir Joseph 
( Principal ) 


